
 

 

 
 
Provider Notice: UPDATED New Claims System Announcement  
 
 
Dear Valued Provider:  
 
The Division of Specialized Care for Children (DSCC) has an update on the Provider Notice 
posted on Aug. 2, 2024, about our new claims processing system:  https://dscc.uic.edu/home-
care-provider-notices/. 
 
The new system will now launch in February 2025.  
 
We now anticipate a temporary delay in claims processing for dates of service from 
Feb. 1, 2025, through March 1, 2025.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and patience during this period of transition. If you have any 
questions or require further information, please contact us at  
O365-DSCCClaimsStatus@uic365.onmicrosoft.com  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and the exceptional care you provide our participants.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas F. Jerkovitz, Executive Director  
University of Illinois Chicago 
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